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7th February 2023 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

We have been delighted by the positive attitude and sense of camaraderie shown by this year’s Lower 

Five students; they have adapted well to the demands of their GCSE courses and bring a positive approach 

to every aspect of school life. We would like to acknowledge this and are therefore pleased to announce 

an informal ‘Reward Evening’ on March 23rd, from 4:00 to 5:30 for all students in Lower Five. 

During this event, your daughter will have the opportunity to enjoy some delicious pizza, dessert, and 

drinks from The Core, as well as participate in some fun activities we have planned. Students will be able 

to get changed into their own clothes for the event if they wish to. 

We would be delighted if your daughter can attend this event and ask that you complete the Microsoft 

form to confirm her attendance and any allergies or dietary requirements. The form can be found using 

the following link https://forms.office.com/e/aZLcUH0vfc. To help the Core staff in their preparations for 

the evening, please can you complete the form by 24th February. 

We encourage all students to use public or active transport, or to share lifts to school on the day to reduce 

traffic congestion after the event. We kindly request that the car park is cleared well in advance for 6:00 

as the car park is needed for parents attending a production at Melrose. 

We look forward to seeing your daughter at the Reward Evening and believe this will be a great 

opportunity for her to have fun and be recognised for her achievements so far this academic year. 

Your sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Tom McGovern 

Lower Five Year Co-ordinator 
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